
 

 

 

 

7 May 2024 

 
 
 
The Hon Steven Miles  
Premier of Qld  
Parliament House  
Brisbane, Qld  
Via email: dpc@premiers.qld.gov.au 

 

Dear Premier 

RE: Open Letter from Faith Leaders In Response To Draft Anti-Discrimination Bill 2024 

We refer to the “Open Letter from Faith Leaders In Response To Draft Anti-Discrimination Bill 2024” 

dated 1 May sent to you recently. 

Our associations represent 75 Christian schools with over 47,000 students enrolled in our schools across 

Queensland. As Christian school leaders, we have raised similar concerns as those outlined in the Faith 

Leaders letter and requested meetings to discuss our concerns with the Attorney-General and 

Education Minister, without success. 

We are now seeking the opportunity to raise these concerns directly with you as Premier. 

We endorse the concerns expressed by the Faith Leaders about the proposed Anti-Discrimination Bill 

2024 which would significantly impact our schools and their communities.  We join with the Faith 

Leaders in urging you and the State government to consult further with faith community leadership 

before putting this Bill to Parliament. 

Yours faithfully 

 

  

Vanessa Cheng,  

Executive Officer 

Australian Association of Christian 

Schools 

vanessa.cheng@aacs.net.au 

0416 244 372 

Alistair Macpherson 

Executive Director, Public Policy 

and Advocacy 

Associated Christian Schools 

alistair@christianschools.org.au 

0401 365 776 

Mark Spencer 
Director of Public Policy 
Christian Schools Australia 
mspencer@csa.edu.au 
0419 419 224 
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